11/28/2011

Kathleen Hesse
2603 Kanel Circle
Henderson, NV 8907

Susan Joseph-Taylor

Chief Hearing Officer

Office of the State Engineer
901 S. Stewart St. Suite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Re: Southern Nevada Water Authority’s pipeline plans
Dear Ms. Joseph-Taylor,

[ wish to go the record that I am against the Southern Nevada Water Authority’s pipeline plans that wil
water from the Spring Valley and three basins in Lincoin County. As a landowner in Pioche and in Henc
1 am concerned not only about the water supply to Lincoln County, but also to the surrounding areas o
Great Basin. The ecological impact to the water shed in this area will not only impact the vegetation, w
but also those who make their lives on the working ranches and farms in this area. The economic impa
these Nevada residents would be devastating. '

Please preserve this important part of the heritage of Nevada and rule against this development.

Thank you

Kathleen O. Hesse




